
 

FOOD 

PANTRY 

VOLUNTEERS' 

OPEN HOUSE 
       recent large donation from FACT 
     (Friends Acting and Caring Together) 

Thursday, March 3, 2016 

7:30pm 

Holy Spirit Episcopal Church 

Fellowship Hall 
 

� Want to make a difference in the community? 

� Open House will include: 

o information about volunteer opportunities 

o tour of the Food Pantry and distribution area 

 

� Pantry will be open to anyone. 

� Pantry is scheduled to open in late April. 

� Non-perishable foods will be available to anyone; if 

a need is determined before April, call the below 

phone number or email office@holyspiritverona.org.  

Inquiries will be kept confidential. 

 
       The Food Pantry is a ministry of 

          THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 

                    36 GOULD STREET, VERONA, NJ 07044 

      (973) 239-2850  www.holyspiritverona.org 


